
23/01/2024 
Dear Family, 

Estyn is inspecting us between 5.2.24 and 8.2.24 and they want parents’ and carers’ views. Please share yours in 
confidence by following this link  https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/63XAK4/   or the QR code below by 
11pm on Sunday 28.1.24. 

You are also invited to meet the inspectors at the school on Monday 5.2.24 betwenn 3.45 – 4.45pm to give your 
views. 

Children should not attend the meeting, so if you do not have someone to look after your child/children while the 
meeting is on, we will provide care for the children free of charge for the parents/guardians who wish to attend. 

Further information about the inspection can be found in an Estyn leaflet which you will receive soon if you have 
not already done so. 
Welsh and English FAQ sheet 

Remember that you are welcome to contact me if you want to ask a question or to discuss any aspect of the 
inspection or any other matter. 

Diolch yn fawr, 

Dafydd Rhys a Staff Ysgol Bod Alaw 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/63XAK4/



